
The Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related Deaths 
Chairman: Mr John O'Hara QC 

Ms Wendy Beggs 
Directorate of Legal Services 
2 Franklin Street 
BELFAST 
BT28DQ 

Dear Ms Beggs, 

Your Ref: NSCB04/1 
NSCW50/1 
NSCS071/1 

Our Ref: BMcL-0101 -13 

Date: 1 yth May 2013 

Re: Raychel Ferguson (Lucy Crawford Aftermath) 

Please refer to the document at Ref: 318-115-001 , which is described as "handwritten 
notes -Margaret Kel/y" in the accompanying index [ref 318-001 -005]. Arising from this 
can you please ascertain from Mrs Kelly answers to the following: 

a) when (approximately) she made this note; 

b) if she made the note from information supplied by another person(s) please identify 
the person(s) concerned; 

c) if she made the note from information in a document identify from the Board's 
records the document concerned. 

Yours sincerely, 

Brian McLoughlin 
Assistant Solicitor to the Inquiry 

Secretary: Bernie Con lon 
Arthur House, 41 Arthur Street, Belfast, BTl 4GB 
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